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From the German Exchange Organiser: Sarah-Jane Poole 

          13 January 2017   
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
 
Re: Parents’ Evening Friday 27 January 6pm Charles Maude Room for German Exchange visit 

to Bielefeld Wednesday 8 February – Thursday 16 February 2017 
 
 
The German exchange parents’ evening will be held on Friday 27 January at 6pm in the 
Charles Maude Room under the Chapel at Abingdon School. There will be a short 
presentation, a number of hand-outs and a chance for you to ask any questions. Please clink 
on the link below to confirm if you will be able to attend.  
 

https://goo.gl/forms/EKoIB4HUXm7o6bki2Q 
 

Any boys staying in school after 5pm for parents’ evening will need to come to B5 with prep to 
be supervised. 
 
Our flight details are now confirmed and I anticipate that we will arrive back in Abingdon at 
3.30pm on Thursday 16 February. I will contact you via email should our ETA differ 
significantly.   

 
Boys will come to school in home clothes on Wednesday 8 February and attend lessons 1 - 3. 
They should have pen and paper with them and any books they will not mind leaving in their 
lockers over the half term break. 
 
Please begin to think about small presents for the host family as well as planning ahead for 
very cold temperatures in Germany. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Friday 27 January. If you have any questions in the meantime, 
please do not hesitate to contact me on sarahjane.poole@abingdon.org.uk  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Sarah-Jane Poole – Modern Foreign Languages 

sarahjane.poole@abingdon.org.uk 


